
Reasons for Minor Mod. of License Application - WTPM-LD 

The licensee of WTPM-LD TV is requesting a Minor Modification of its License to 
change site and increase ERP. No change in channel is proposed. 

As can be observed in the included Figure 1, there will be ample service contour 
overlap between the licensed and proposed facilities, whose sites are 17.4 miles 
apart. As shown in the included TVStudy, done using a L-R cell size of 1.0 Km. and 
profile increment of 0.05 Km., no prohibitive interference will be caused to any 
other TV facility. 

 

  


